
 
 
PANHELLENIC ASSOCIATION  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 
9/15/20 

 

I. Call meeting to order 

II. Roll Call 

III. Panhellenic Creed 

IV. Reading and Approval of Minutes 

V. All SFL update 

VI. Executive Officer Report 

VII. Old Business  

VIII. New Business 

IX. Announcements 

President​,​ Brenne Ernst, ​phapresident.ku@gmail.com​: 

● Community service hour requirement vote 
○ Outcome: Pass 

● Video posted to Instagram that included offensive and harmful language 
○ Panhellenic leadership is following the judicial process; the chapter is first given the 

opportunity to handle matters internally. If deemed necessary, the Panhellenic 
Executive Board will review the infraction-filing process. 

● Video created by VICE that highlights @stripyourletters 
○ Panhellenic leadership does not discourage anyone from supporting the 

group/movement. It is your individual right to freedom of speech, to post what you 

would like to, and express yourself and your opinions through social media.  

● Director of Health & Safety position now vacant 

○ Miscellaneous Panhellenic Executive Board members will fulfill position duties for the 

remainder of the semester. 

● SFL Council President meetings (bi-weekly) 

● President Roundtable tomorrow 

● September Newsletter 

○ Will be sent to chapter members week of 9/21 

○ Chapter Spotlight: ​https://forms.gle/kjeNokgHp6X9pCEJA 

Vice President​, ​Rylie Boland, ​kuphavp@gmail.com​: 
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● Election info coming next GA - but in the meantime if you have any questions, send them my 
way! 

○ Heads up: We will be adding a GA meeting to the schedule for the next exec’s 
installation ceremony! 

■ The meeting will be on 11/17 @ 7:15pm and it will be the last GA of the 
semester 

■ This means that there will be GA meetings 2 weeks in a row! 
● Budget Revision 

○ Proposal will be next GA 
○ Taking our current budget and altering it to be virtual so dues should be relatively 

similar to years past (but not over $35!) 
○ Much more info to come on this! 

Director of Health and Safety​, ​Vacant, ​kupharisk@gmail.com​: 

●  

Director of Public Relations​, ​Brooke Lindsay, ​kuphapr@gmail.com​: 

● No report :) 

Director of Recruitment Programming​, ​Ashley Johnson, ​phakurecruit@gmail.com​: 

● Brenne sent me a helpful document to help with editing the PNM Code of Conduct  
● Scheduling a roundtable with DORs + advisors to discuss VFFR20 and receive feedback for FFR21 

Director of Judicial Affairs​, ​Karly Ridder, ​kuphajudicial@gmail.com​: 

● Just bylaw brainstorming 
○ Look out for bylaw votes in late October/early November (TBD) 

● Questions about recruitment fines/infractions 
○ Specific infraction details are confidential, but if your chapter president or advisor would 

like details, send them my way! 

Director of Interfraternal Relations & Member Development​, ​Madisen Hane, ​pharelations.ku@gmail.com​: 

● Please have New Member Educators continue to remind new members to enroll in LDST this 
semester or next semester- feel free to email me with any questions 

● Remind New Member Educators to be following Douglas county COVID guidelines for any new 
member activities and to constantly ensure all activities are completely consented to by all 
parties involved 

● LDST scholarship application will likely be sent out soon  

Director of Recruitment Personnel​,​ Katie Carter, ​ku.pha.cor@gmail.com​: 

● Just COB stuff! Let me know if your chapter has any questions 

Director of Recruitment Education​, ​Merrill Haydon, ​pharecruiteducation@gmail.com​: 

● Cleaning up RC trainings for next year  
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Director of Philanthropy and Community Service​, ​Grace Moloney, ​phacommservice@gmail.com​: 

● Working on emailing places to partner with chapters for community service events 
● Planning to hold a roundtable for community service sometime next week 
● Don’t forget to have philanthropy chairs submit the form on rock chalk for your philanthropy 

events! 

Director of Diversity and Inclusion​, ​Rylee McClave, ​kuphadiversity@gmail.com​: 

● https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ysdbYTo8Nebzhy0Fpyv84Y5LHU0wwO7EMm0gyQhb8Zg
/edit?usp=sharing  

Director of Scholarship​, ​Anna Roderman, ​kuphascholarship@gmail.com​: 

●  Resource page for chapter scholarship opportunities and KU resources 
● Deciding on active scholarships 
● Scholar of the month!!! 

 

I. Delegate Reports 

○ Alpha Chi Omega​, ​Grace Hatesohl​ - ​axophi.panhellenicdelegate@gmail.com​: 

■ Holding a socially distanced tie dye event for new members this week 

■ Working on RCR! 

○ Alpha Delta Pi​,​ Jaylyn Teger​ - ​adpi.tau.panhellenic@gmail.com​: 

■ Working on homecoming and Rock Chalk Revue  

■ Excited for a drive in movie for chapter retreat 

■ Had Big/Little Reveal this past weekend 

○ Chi Omega​, ​Allison Morgan​ - ​amorganict@yahoo.com​: 

■ Had a safe and successful new member retreat 

■ Tie-Dye sisterhood event coming up 

■ Big little reveal in two weeks 

○ Delta Delta Delta​, ​Marin Brown​ - ​Mbrown.marin@gmail.com​: 

■ Getting excited for big/little and to know our new members 

■ New officer structure, getting educated on that  

■ Last year, we raised over $60k for St. Jude! 

■ Sisterhood events! 

○ Delta Gamma​, ​Phoenix Nghiem​ - ​bkdgpanhellenic@gmail.com​: 

■ Virtual New MemberClass “Get to Know You “ on Wednesday 

■ MC 19 Live-in Movie Night on Thursday 
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■ Senior Sunrise on Sunday 

○ Gamma Phi Beta​, Abby Khoury - ​kugphipavp@gmail.com​: 

■ We collected and donated a bunch of supplies for our philanthropy, Girls on the 

Run 

■ New member educators planning fun virtual events for our new members and 

the whole chapter! 

○ Kappa Alpha Theta​, ​Maggie Ziegler​ - ​kuthetacpo@gmail.com​: 

■ Added new members to Diversity and Inclusion Committee 

■ Sign-up for for September/October book club hosted by our Diversity and 

Inclusion Committee: 

a) https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScSUgUgozIQ6oxvypOZMs

5KFxEHu27_dgmXlsP350F8xPmIEQ/viewform 

■ New members will be initiated next weekend 

○ Kappa Delta​, ​Daisy Jo Valeo​ - ​kansaskd.panhellenic@gmail.com​: 

■ International Womens Friendship Month 

a) 21 days of september - affirmations / complements to sisters and self 

■ Apologies to all of Panhellenic and Chapters 

○ Kappa Kappa Gamma​, ​Sophie Kolkhorst​ - ​kukkgpanhellenic@gmail.com​: 

■ Planning virtual sisterhood event  

■ Starting to plan founders day events virtually  

■ Adding a DEI officer as a council position for next term  

○ Pi Beta Phi​, ​Adriana Annett​ - ​adrianaannett1@gmail.com​: 

■ Initiation Oct. 24 

■ Contactless bookdrive Oct. 12  

○ Sigma Kappa​, ​Megan Gunte​r - ​panhellenicdelegate.skku@gmail.com​: 

■  Our Homecoming Chairwomen are working on opportunities to earn points and 

merch for participating in homecoming week.  

■ We had a virtual social event for potential Bigs and Littles so they could meet 

and get to know each other on 9/10.  

■ We had Big/Little reveal for our Spring Informal women 9/12. 

■ Our Sisterhood Chairwoman facilitated our first virtual Sisterhood Retreat 9/12.  

■ Yesterday 9/14 we held a virtual Initiation for our spring Informal women. We 

were honored to have our National Vice President of Membership (who was a 
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Xi!) attend in addition to partnering with Missouri State to make it extra special 

for our members. 

■ We proposed revisions and additions to our Code of Conduct to prioritize and 

define diversity, equity and inclusion values last night at chapter 9/14. We are in 

the works of collecting feedback and further ideas from our members on them.  

■ This upcoming weekend we are having our annual Big/Little Pillow Paddle 

celebration.  

II. Advisor Report​, ​Caitlyn Gastfield​ - ​cgastfield@ku.edu​: 

○ All roster updates need to go through the SFL Office (not Rock Chalk Central) 

■ To add a member: send MRABA to Katie Carter, email new member information 
(name, KU ID, KU email) to Caitlyn with Advisor copied 

■ To remove a member: email member information (name, KU ID, documentation 
showing reason for removal) to Caitlyn with Advisor copied 

○ Remember to engage with your new members in creative ways- Small group gatherings, 
virtual hangouts, and constant communication are key!  

III. Old Business 

○  N/A 

IV. New Business 

○  

V. Announcements 

○  

 

Kappa Delta motions to close 

Delta Gamma seconds 

7:44pm 
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